NORTH CHELMSFORD WATER DISTRICT
P.O. Box #655
North Chelmsford, MA 01863-0655
Tel. (978) 251-3931 Fax. (978) 251-1181

The Monthly Meeting of the Board of Water Commissioners of the North
Chelmsford Water District was held on May 7, 2018 at the Washington Street Office. The
meeting was convened at 6:05 p.m. with Commissioners Bruce Clark, David Irvine and
Robert Leavitt, Treasurer Daysha Morell and Superintendent Bruce Harper present.

Commissioner Irvine made a motion to accept the minutes of the April 2, 2018
Monthly Meeting, seconded by Commissioner Clark; the vote was unanimous.

Gail Clermont of Seventh Ave. was in to show us samples of her water, which
was discolored. After discussing this with her Bruce Harper said that he will look into
ways to correct the problem.

Commissioner Leavitt made a motion to pay the following bills from Tata and
Howard;

1) October 29, 2017 Bedrock Wells $2,806.58

2) December 31,2017 Bedrock Wells $2,279.53

3) December 31, 2017 General Services $8,553.62

4) April 1, 2018 Bedrock Wells $1,196.33

Seconded by Commissioner Clark; the vote was unanimous.

Commissioner Leavitt made a motion to approve the final payment to Dankris
Builders Corp. in the amount of $19,439.84 which was signed by Commissioner
Clark, seconded by Commissioner Irvine; the vote was unanimous,

The water Tower Maintenance bids will be opened at our June 4, 2018 Meeting.




NORTH CHELMSFORD WATER DISTRICT
P.O. Box #655
North Chelmsford, MA 01863-0655
Tel. (978) 251-3931 Fax. (978) 251-1181

At 6:30 p.m. we opened the bids for the Richardson Road water main supplies.

1) John Hoadly and Sons. Rockland, Mass. $91,675.20

2) Bay State Water Works, Littleton, Mass. $115,185.00

3) Putnam Pipe, Hopkinton, Mass. $98,828.05

4) HR Prescott. West Boylston, Mass. $98,001.04

5) EJP. Middleton, Mass. $89,119.60

Bruce Harper will check all of the bids with complete specs and will award to the
lowest qualified bidder. Bruce Harper has the power to award the bid.

Commissioner Leavitt made a motion to adjourn at 7:00 p.m. seconded by
Commissioner Clark; the vote was unanimous.

Respectfully Subm1tted
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Robert M. Leavitt, Clerk




